
 

  

          November 21, 2017 
 

 

 
SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION FOR THE COMPANY ENERGO GROUP KR FOR 

WORK IN KAZAKHSTAN UNDER THE UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY SECOND LINE OF DEFENSE PROGRAM 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Hereby please be informed that the Company Energo Group KR, located at Korghalzhyn Hwy, 
23rd House, Apt 1, Astana, Kazakhstan has performed timely, professional, and excellent quality 
construction installation activities under the United States Department of Energy Second Line of 
Defense Program. This work was performed under Subcontract Numbers 1136071, 1137636 and 
1138036 as signed between Tetra Tech EC, Inc. and Energo Group KR in 2017. 
 
This recommendation applies to construction installations performed at the Astana Airport, Ayat 
Vehicle Crossing and Zhezkent Vehicle Crossing. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the undersigned at 
(425) 482-7627 or email elizabeth.wilson-hall@tetratech.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

       
 
      Elizabeth Wilson-Hall 
      Contracts Manager 
 
 
cc:   C. Henderson – TtEC 
 N. Shotbayev – TtEC   
 Procurement File 


